
 

WEEKLY NEWSLETTER 
All the exciting things that have happened in school this week!  

STAR PUPILS 

 

SEVEN MILLS NEWS 
ññññññðññññ 

Itõs been another busy week here at Seven 

Mills! All of our children have been working 

hard with ambition and compassion. Here 

is where you will find lots of information 

about what your children have been up to 

in their classes. We hope you enjoy 

reading!  

 

NAFEES CLASS 
ññññññðññññ 

 

Nafees class have been having a 

wonderful time making potions as part of 

their Hansel and Gretel learning. They 

enjoyed getting messy and casting their 

spells. Theyõve also been making poisonous 

apples in art. Watch out!  
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NYE BEVAN CLASS 
ññññññðññññ 

Nye Bevan have been ambitious with their 

science learning this week. Here they are 

making and testing out parachutes to 

understand air resistance! Great way to 

understand how unsupported objects 

move through the air.  

Friday 2nd October 2020  

MESSAGES  

Dear Parents, please note that f your child 

has sickness and diarrhoea, they MUST stay 

off for 48hrs after the last episode has 

ended.  
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MININ MARATHON 
ññññññðññññ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All of the children at Seven Mills have taken 

part in this weekõs mini marathon of 2.6miles. 

They did laps around McDougal park. Well 

done to everyone who took part and a 

huge thank you to our PE teacher Jen for 

organising the event.  

 

CECILY CLASS 
ññññññðññññ 

Cecily class have been learning all about 

power, parliament and democracy as part of 

their history learning this week. They can tell 

you how democracy came about after King 

Charlesõ lost his power and died in 1649 

MUSIC 
ññññññðññññ 

This week children across 

the school have been 

learning about how 

m u s i c  r e l a t e s  t o 

movement. Here are 

some children in Cecily 

class having fun mirroring 

each other, to the music 

of Zadok the Priest, by 

Handel.  

 

COMING UP 
ññññññðññññ 

Next week marks the start of Black History 

month. All children at Seven Mills will be taking 

part in a range of activities to learn about 

black history.  

 

Friday the 16th October is Anti -Racism day. 

Children can wear red to show racism the red 

card!  

MESSAGES  
ññññññðññññ 

If you are asked to collect your child  for 

COVID19 related reasons, please note that 

you must take all siblings with home too. 

This is just until they have either isolated for 

the period of time or they get a negative 


